Squirrels Class Newsletter

Friday 4th July 2025

What has been happening this week?

In English... The children are enjoying the new book and it is already another favourite. This week we
learned that there was a ‘ranging storm’ . The children worked together and all wrote a line for a collabo-

rative class poem.
In Maths...The children have been practising to tell the time and we even made our own watch.
In Art... The children sketched a picture inspired by Benji Davies illustrations.

We had a lovely visit from Kinetic Circus this week, the circus tricks were fantastic, the children had a

chance to have a go too. We have very talented children in the class.

Celebrations & Pupil Voice

Head teacher award - Martha, has been chosen this week for a headteacher’s award for consistently
showing our school values and being an outstanding role model to others. Well done, Marthal

Work on the Wall - Well done to the whole class! They worked together to write a beautiful collabora-
tive poem, inspired by book The Storm Whale by Benji Davie, a great example of team work and shared

imagination.

Reminders & Messages

Wednesday 9th July: Whole School Trip




